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Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket #20250011-El 
Florida Power and Light 

Dear Commissioner, 

I am proud to be a resident of Florida for over 35 years, a Veteran, and Owner of Triple T Electrical 
Contractor. I am also a previous Line man for Florida Power light company prior to starting my own 
business. 

Every day, I work hard for my family, and the commercial and National chain customers knowing that 
providing new electric power, repairing or upgrading a customer’s existing service is essential for their 
businesses and their success. 

While working at FPL, I also worked hard for my family but also spent many long hours and sometimes 
months with Hurricane Andrew working to help the community get back to normal. It is with great pride 
that I worked to restore power or built new services for customers in order to rebuild or grow the 
community. 

FPL continues to do a remarkable job with storm restoration, and they have come a long way from 
Hurricane Andrew. The overall restoration times for all areas of Florida have been amazing, despite the 
fact that there were many issues as flooding to slow down the restoration process. 

I remember all of the Storm Dry Run activities and processps thatwe would work through yearly and 
know that this great planning has worked well and to the benefit of all FPL customers. I also believe that 
the investments in the Hardening Program and Underground programs, are continuing to help decrease 
outages, and help the community recover from storms and the many tree issues we have in Florida a lot 
sooner. 

I am hopeful to have a year without Hurricanes, but know that FPL is there for us, and prepared no matter 
what may occwc_ -

Anthony CaStrenze 

Owner Triple T Electrical Contractors 

6625 Franklin St 

Hollywood Florida 33024 


